MINUTES
CITY OF BROOKINGS
PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION
January 5, 1972

Members present: Chairman Allan Ettinger, Dellis Oliver, Ron
Westeren, Marshall Hoppin and H. Lee Hansen Mayor Williams
and Superintendent of Public Works, Elmer Lee, were present as
well as a visitor from Azalea Jr. High, Dale Landis of the
social studies class. Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m,

Minutes of previous meeting, December 1, 1971, were read and
approved,

OLD BUSINESS:

None,

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor said plenty of fill material is available through
Da-Tone Construction Company (Darrell Allsup) for Easy Manor
Park, Suggested trucks to help haul were discussed and owners
will be contacted when the time is ready.

Maps of Easy Manor Drive and Richard Street Park areas
explained how a committee suggested both areas be laid out as
public parks. Committee plans made by Westeren and Hansen and
these two members explained reasons for their recommendations.

Playground equipment and tables will be listed and the
commission will contact local lodges, service clubs and business
men to ask them to buy individual items. Costs will be included
with each list. Cash donationg will also be requested.

The Pilot newspaper will be contacted to take before and
after photos for publication. Requests will be made also for
publicity. Radio KURY will be contacted too.

ADJOURNMENT :

Meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.
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